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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

An enormous 

well done to 
everyone in 

school and 
nursery for an 

amazing week 
and an amazing 

term.  
 

You have all 

been brilliant 
and we are very 

proud of you all! 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 18th December 2020 

Attendance 
Whole School– 91.60% 
Class 1— 98.03% 
Class 2— 86.21% 
Class 3— 87.57% 
Class 4— 95.51% 
Class 5— 93.75% 
Class 6— 87.01% 
2s Nursery— 67.74% 
3s Nursery— 80.65% 
 

Lates -  27 
 

Lost learning =  
5h 47mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we will all 
be enjoying some 
time at home with 

our families! 

It has been a very festive and busy week in school and nursery. 
As we have not been able to have Christmas plays this year we 
have prepared a Christmas video to share with everyone. You can 
watch it through links on our website and Facebook page. We 
really hope you enjoy it! 

On Wednesday the children in school enjoyed Christmas Dinner. A 
big thank you to kitchen team for preparing dinner for a delicious 
meal. 
On Thursday the children all enjoyed ‘Panto and popcorn’. Classes 

had a choice of online pantos to watch and a tasty treat to enjoy at the same time! 
Also on Thursday Mrs Pryce collected a cheque for £250 from the Co-op 
Community Fund. This was a lovely surprise and we will plan how to spend it in 
the new year.  
Today we have special Early Bird breakfast in school and snack in nursery. There 
are also Christmas Parties and lots of Christmas activities to enjoy. 
We hope the children have a super day and lots of fun.  
A big thank you to everyone who sent in Christmas cards by the 
deadline on Monday. Children will be bringing home a ‘Reindeer’ 
bag today with all their Christmas bits and pieces. 
We would like to wish all our children, their families and everyone 
in our wider school community a Happy Christmas and a peaceful 
New Year. We look forward to seeing everyone back on Tuesday 
5th January 

Testing 
Please see more 

information on the back 
of the newsletter about COVID testing in 
Telford & Wrekin. Don’t forget there is a 

testing centre in Donnington. Tests need 
to be booked online or by calling 119.  

Please continue to let us know (by 
emailing donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk ) 
during the Christmas Holidays if anyone 
in your house has symptoms or is being 

tested.  

Friday 18th 

December (today) 
last day of  

school & nursery 
 
 
 

Tuesday 5th January 

back to  
school & nursery 
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http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjVlJSpyovYAhUM1hQKHfmcB8EQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fweclipart.com%2Fchildren%2527s%2Bchristmas%2Bplay%2Bclipart&psig=AOvVaw1oqhVfswwceSakF1P29hKW&ust=1513412303280


In the cooler weather it 
is really important that 

your child comes to 
school or nursery 

wearing a jumper / 
cardigan and has a 

suitable coat. Although 
the heating is on, we 

are currently also 
required to keep 

windows 
open so 

there is good 
ventilation in 

rooms.  

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45    £2 per day 

 More information available in 
the school office.  

Starting School 
September 2021 

 

If you have a child born 
between  

1st September 2016 and  
31st August 2017  

you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/

admissions  
There are no paper application 

forms. 
 

Even if your child is in our 
nursery you must apply online 

by 15th January 2021 
 

If you have any questions or 
do not have access to the 
internet please talk to the 

office. 
Parents of children in Year 2 
will need to apply for Year 3 

(Junior School) using the same 
online system.  


